COVER STORY

Our annual Spring Celebration was a great success. Thank you for your overwhelming support of SMU Catholic and our mission. A special congratulations to our Servant Leader Award recipients, Judy Henneberger and Brian O' Donnell We look forward to another year of forming servant leaders!

SUNDAY SUPPER: SENIOR SENDOFF

Join us for a special edition of Sunday Supper on Sunday, April 29th following the 5 PM Mass in front of Perkins Chapel. The SMU Catholic community, in partnership with the SMU Catholic Board of Directors. would like to honor, celebrate, roast and toast the Class of 2018. These students have made a positive impact on our community during their time on campus and we want to celebrate everything they have accomplished as servant leaders.

SHERI MOONEY MEMORIAL AWARD



Congratulations to Erin Walsh on receiving the Sheri Mooney Memorial Recognition Award! This award recognizes students whose Christian faith is an obvious priority in their

everyday life at SMU. We are proud of you, Erin!

SLC APPLICATIONS DUE APRIL 29TH

Interested in a leadership position at SMU Catholic Campus Ministry? Applications are available at the Catholic Center, or online at smucatholic.org, for Servant Leadership Council (SLC), Awakening XI Staff, Jericho Task Force Team, and FYSH Leaders. Leadership at SMU Catholic is a great way to serve the Church, help other students find the love of Christ, learn some valuable skills, and build your resume! All applications are due Sunday, April 29th, and are available at the front desk of the Catholic Center. Completed applications can be turned in at the Catholic Center or sent to cshawaker@smu.edu.

SACRAMENTS

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

Monday—Wednesday 9 AM | Catholic Center

9 PM | Catholic Center Monday—Tuesday

RECONCILIATION

30 minutes before Mass or by appointment

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Jim Kelley Rory Meyers **Nancy Swanson** Andres Ruzo BJ & Fletcher Ward Geisler Family Biddie Jordan

Andrew Collins Dick Hoesterey

George Tannous Mark Carney Stark Family

Davis Collins

DODGE & DONATE SMU CATHOLIC DODGEBALL TOURNAMENT



DODGEBALL TOURNAMENT

Tuesday, April 24, 2018 Dedman Rec 7 PM All proceeds go to Hope of the Poor

Do you like helping your neighbors? Do you like using your God-given athletic talents to dominate in sports? Do you like having fun? If you answered 'yes' to any of these questions. then SMU Catholic's Dodgeball Tournament is the perfect opportunity for you! This Tuesday, April 24th, join us at the Dedman Center at 7 PM at Basketball Court 3.

The deadline to enter is today! Register your team of 4-6 for \$50 per team. Registration is available at the Catholic Center or at smucatholic.org. Indi-

viduals who register will be placed **HOPE** ceeds go to Hope of the Poor, an organization that serves the poor



and marginalized in Mexico City! Hope of the Poor Founder, Craig Johring will be joining us for the fun and sharing a special announcement about the future of exciting news about the future of SMU Catholic and Hope of the Poor!

THE BRIDGE



The Bridge is a formation program to help college seniors, grad students, and young alumni (ages 21-25) connect to an active life of faith after

college by preparing them for leadership in a parish and mission in the world. Our next session is Thursday, May 3rd at 6:30 PM at Christ the King Parish. Dinner will be served. For questions, contact Christina Bax!

SMU CATHOLIC ON VENMO



SMU Catholic is on Venmo! Venmo makes it easy to securely send and share money online or through the

free mobile app. You can find SMU Catholic by searching for our username: @smucatholic

You can use Venmo to send a gift to SMU Catholic any time, for mass collections, general gifts, etc.

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director arthur@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister cbarras@smu.edu

Christina Bax, Campus Minister cbax@smu.edu

Clare Shawaker, Campus Minister cshawaker@smu.edu

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development beverlym@smu.edu

Jenny Lawler, Admin Assistant imlawler@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph milamjoseph@gmail.com

MAY CROWNING & WOMEN'S TALK

May is the month of Mary! To celebrate, join us on Tuesday, May 1st, for a women's talk about the Feminine Genius and the beauty of authentic femininity as seen in Mary. The talk begins at 6:30 PM at the Catholic Center, and will conclude with the May Crowning of Mary and



Rosary at the beginning of nightly Adoration at 9 PM.

CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS

SMU Catholic Staff will be out of the office following the 12:10 PM Mass on Wednesday, April 25th through Friday, April 27th. As a result, there will be no Thursday or Friday Daily Mass. The Catholic Center will still be open during this time. There will be no Adoration Wednesday evening or Thursday all day, but will resume Friday morning.

9 AM EMs and Lectors for APR 22:

EMs Lectors **Stephen Fox** Allen Rupple Judy Kramb **Lynn Jacobs**

Jim Kramb

CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS

Monday—Thursday 9 AM-10 PM 9 AM-5 PM Friday Sunday 4 PM-9 PM

@smucatholic









COMING SOON TO SMU CATHOLIC

TUESDAY, APRIL 24

Dodge & Donate

Dodgeball Tournament

7:00 PM | Dedman Center

SUNDAY, APRIL 29

Sunday Supper: Senior Sendoff

6:30 PM | Perkins Chapel

SUNDAY, APRIL 29

SLC and Leadership Applications Due

TUESDAY, MAY 1

6:30 PM | Catholic Center

May Crowning and Women's Talk: Mary as the Model of Authentic Femininity

SPRING CELEBRATION 2018



